Central Intelligence Agency (b)(6)

Wiashington, D.C. 20505

March 26, 2009

APPROVED FOR RELEASED
DATE: 03-01-2011

Mr. William Trimble

Reference: F-2009-00720
Dear Mr. Trimble:

This is a final response to your 6 March 2009 Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 17 March
2009, for copies of any articles, reports, reviews, webpages, pamphlets, blogs, or wikis
created by the CIA that contains the word Krypton in its title. Our records indicate that
we already provided a response to your previous request for the same information under
reference number F-2009-00398. A copy of our 10 February 2009 letter is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Botone 1. Htan

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure






